Fairfield Public Schools Fairfield, CT 06825

TO: Dr. David Title and Members of the Board of Education

FROM: Salvatore Morabito

DATE: October 28, 2013

RE: Osborn Hill Quarterly Testing – Testing Frequency

This letter is to notify you that the Fairfield Public School District has received written guidance from AMC Environmental recommending a temporary increase in the frequency of the testing for Polychlorinated Biphenyl (PCB) in the Osborn Hill Elementary School Library/Media Center and Custodian Closet/Storage Room adjacent to the Gymnasium.

The additional testing will be conducted during the next two rounds of quarterly tests in November 2013 and February 2014. After these two rounds of additional tests, AMC Environmental will review testing frequency for these two spaces with the US EPA.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the specialized cleaning or the PCB testing, please feel free to contact me at (203) 255-7363.

Thank you.

c: Meg Brown Central Office Administration Sands Cleary